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RE: California Prop 65 Product Labeling Compliance 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
You are our current contact for your business. If you are not the correct point of contact for 
this letter, please forward to the appropriate person at your business. Please email us your 
Proposition 65 point of contact’s name, email and phone number at Prop65@knfilters.com  
 
We are in the process of complying with California Prop 65 labels and adding new ones to 
our products where required. New labels will be applied to all product shipments beginning 
August 30th, 2018. 
 
Initially we will be using the “short-form” warning statement pursuant to Section 25602(b) 
as shown below while we continue to work with our supply base to assure we have a 
complete set of data concerning the chemicals that are used in our products.  Once that 
information has been verified we will determine which product labels need to be updated 
to include the chemical names according to the “Safe Harbor” warning format. 
 

WARNING: Cancer and Reproductive Harm – www.P65Warnings.ca.gov 

 
This warning will be applied to K&N Engineering and brand affiliates including AEM 
Intakes, AirAid and Spectre with the exception of K&N Engineering branded oil and 
fuel filters. Corresponding information will also be added to K&N Engineering and brand 
affiliate’s, AEM Intakes, AirAid and Spectre products website and electronic catalog 
information. 
 
Per California EPA guidance on transmitting Clear and Reasonable Warnings to California 
residents, this letter serves to transfer liability to our customers for communicating this 
Proposition 65 information to your customers, especially in e-commerce. 
 
This email serves as confirmation that you have read this letter and understand your 
responsibilities. 
 
Sincerely,   
 
K&N Engineering, Inc. 
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